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Agenda Item 
Item 4. D. – Dredge management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

i. Dredging at the mouth of the MN River 
Dredging at the mouth of the river has been completed.  An invoice from the US Army Corps of Engineers 
has not been received yet. 

ii. Sale of Dredge Material 
There is no new information to report about the sale of dredge material since the last update. 

iii. Private Dredge Material Placement 
Payment from Savage Riverport and CHS, Inc. has been received.  Payment from Cargill is working its way 
through the Cargill System.   

iv. Vernon Avenue reconstruction and culvert replacement project 
The LMRWD is still working to obtain required permits.  It has been determined that no permit is required 
by the DNR or the US Army Corps of Engineers.  A permit from the LMRWD is on this meeting agenda for 
approval. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 
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